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6th March 2017 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Final Reminders for London: 
 
I know a few parents and children have questions for Thursday, so I have 

attached a list of final questions to help with the preparations. 
 
What time do we need to be at school? 

5:45am Thursday 9th March 
 
What can we take on the bus? 

Nothing electrical but books and games are no problem. 
 
What food do we need with us? 

Packed breakfast and packed lunch with a full water bottle. (Juice or 
flavoured water but nothing fizzy.) 
Sweets can be part of the packed food, but CANNONT be eaten on the bus. 
 

What clothing can be worn? 
Children can wear any trousers they are comfy in and the blue London 
hoodies. No jewellery or make up is allowed on the trip. 

 
What time will the children return? 
Around 11pm on Friday 10th March – texts will be sent as we head home. 

 
Do the children need a camera? 
Disposable cameras are recommended, but all staff will be taking pictures and 

everyone will get these when we arrive home. 
 
How much money do the children need? 

£10 maximum (recommend smaller change for ease.) 
 
Where do we put medication? 
Any medication for the children needs to be in a named packet and given to 

Mrs Watson on Thursday morning.  (including return travel sickness tablets.) 
 
If you have any other questions please get in touch 

 
Mrs C Marshall 
 



 

 
 

 


